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REPORT TO THE WA-ACTE EXECUTIVE BOARD 
 

WA-ACTE Presidents Report 
 
 
Submitted By: Doug Merrill 
 
Date Submitted: July 28, 2021 
 
 
1. General Thoughts: 
 
Looking forward the Summer conference! Tim, Lew and the planning team have the hybrid 
conference planned that will meet the needs of over 900 attendees.  
 
 
2. Strategic Plan Activities: 
 
Actively providing the best PD for our members in a Hybrid conference.  
 
 
3. Matters of Interest: 
 
Looking forward to the Delegate’s’ vote to possibly change bylaws that will expediate the way 
WAACTE does business.  
 
 
4. Executive Committee Activities: 
 
Weekly meetings continue with Tim Knue keep planning for summer conference. Some much 
needed technology purchases were made to put on the Hybrid conference and a trailer so that 
the Staff can haul equipment efficiently.  
 
 


